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EIT Review of Child Placements and Residential Care 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
At the meetings on 18 November, 2 December and 9 December the Committee 
considered the potential options for efficiency and improvement, selecting the best 
options to take forward for recommendation. A draft report is being considered at the 
next Committee meeting on 6 January and the tripartite on 7 January. 
 
The Committee will be agreeing the final report on 27 January 2010. 
 
See the review flowchart for the next stages of the review which is projected to be 
completed on 11 March 2010. 
 
 
EIT Reporting In Review – Youth Service Provision 
 
Further discussion took place with Councillor Cunningham and Jane Humphreys on 
30 December as to how best develop this review. 
 
 
Monitoring Updates 
 
The Committee will receive its next updates at its meeting on 17th February. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


